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Learning to Listen

Deepening Communion

Learning to Journey Together

Journeying Together

JourneyingTogether .org

The Diocese of St. Petersburg is taking part in a global consultation process led by
Pope Francis known as the “Synod on Synodality." We start here at home and we

journey together. Our prayers and reflections will contribute to a report to be
presented to Pope Francis during the Synod of Bishops at the Vatican in 

October of 2023. The path below explains various ways that we can 
all participate in this journey that leads to communion and a 

greater sense of purpose and mission.



December 2021
This is an opportunity for us to grow as Disciples
of Christ through a process known as synodality
and discernment. Nine Diocesan gatherings will
be held. All are welcome!

January - February 2022
This is an opportunity for us to grow in our prayer
life so that we can perceive how the Holy Spirit is
leading us as people of faith and as a Church. Nine
Diocesan gatherings will be held. All are welcome!

Ongoing
Through listening, consultation and collaboration,
we plan to strengthen our diocesan and parish
councils and commissions. Let us journey together
to carry out Christ’s ministries and mission
throughout our Diocese. All are welcome!


